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   Holy Family Catholic Primary School

         Hall Lane, Cronton, Cheshire WA8 5DW

         Tel: 0151 424 3926  Fax : 0151 420 3177

Headteacher  Mrs J Cook-Hannah

11th July 2017
Dear Parents

As we approach the end of yet another school year (how quickly time has gone by!) I would like to inform you of the classes for next year:
Reception
Mrs Faye /Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Connolly, (Ms Hindley will support both Rec and Y1)

Year 1

Miss Cook, Miss Langton 

Year 2

Miss Sharratt, Miss Kenworthy / Mrs Featherstone
Year 3

Mr Ellison, Mrs Davison
Year 4

Mrs Bird, Mrs Donohue
Year 5

Mrs Quigley, Mrs Gray 
Year 6

Mrs Guest, Mrs Wright

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank some staff members who are moving on to pastures new at the end of this term.
Mr Turpin has supported our sports delivery this year. Our school has supported him in his training but we too have gained so much from Mr Turpin and I would like to thank him for all his hard work and for supporting the children in the many sporting events we have taken part in this year.  Mrs Clark was appointed as a Teaching Assistant to bring some additional capacity to our staffing. This was only a temporary contract and, unfortunately, we will be unable to take her employment beyond this summer term due to funding. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Clark for all the support she has given to the school. We wish them both every success in their future endeavours.

I would also like to pay tribute to our wonderful Year 6 children as they move on to High School. They have played a fantastic part in the life of Holy Family and we will miss each and every one of them immensely. For some families, this is the end of an era as their youngest child moves on to secondary school. I would like to thank those parents especially for the support they have given to the school over many years at Holy Family.
Our Year 6 Leavers are:

Christopher Bellard, Libbi Benson, Liam Boyle, Maisie Burrows, Lauren Clancy, Jonathan Douglas, Callum Fairbrother-Sturdy, James Fay, Charlie Feeley,  Angus Glover,  Joseph Gregory, Elliot Harris, Oliver Jones, Harry Latala, Emmie Lawless, Nieve Mascord, Ethan McDonnell, Matthew Meredith, Niamh Monaghan, Ava Moogan, Alice Moore, Jessica Need, Abigail Patrick, Jorge Phillips, Mya Reid, Sadie Riley, Emily Sibson, Isobella Simon-Redman, Liam Spencer, Saul Thornton, Mikey Wilson.
We wish them every success and happiness as they embark on their secondary education.
As we come to the end of another school year, I would also like to thank you for all the support you give to the school throughout the year. I am always amazed at the support we receive across the many numerous events throughout the year. We would not be able to participate in some of these events without your fantastic support.
I hope you all have a wonderful, restful and enjoyable summer break.
With sincerest thanks and best wishes
Mrs Hannah

[image: image2.jpg]International
School Award
2010-2013



[image: image3.jpg]NPQH Leadershi
Development School

National College

for Leadership of Schools
and children’s Services




[image: image4.png]


[image: image7.jpg]o)
*RK,
Ofsted
Outstanding

201112012
i 4



       [image: image2.jpg]                    [image: image3.jpg]   

[image: image5.png]NG

SPORT
ENGLAND

ACTIVEMARK



[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.jpg]